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Sent by email to:  

 
request-384531-5b6d725c@whatdotheyknow.com  

 

Dear Ms Thomas, 
 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_44_17 
 

Thank you for your request for information received on 25th January 2017.  
Please find the response from Cwm Taf University Health Board set out 

below:  
 

You asked:  
   

Please can you supply me a copy of the criteria document in force during 
2008 for the provision of specialist medical beds to disabled children?  

 
Our response: 

 

I can confirm that the only criteria that we hold in relation to the provision 
of specialist medical beds to disabled children, is from 2010 and is 

currently still in use (please see attachment 1).  Prior to 2010, there was 
not a separate criteria for children.  However, to aid and assist you with 

your request please see attached the criteria for provision of profiling beds 
which was in force during 2008 (attachment 2). 

 
Under the terms of the Health Board's Freedom of Information policy, 

individuals seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board 
are entitled to request an internal review of the handling of their requests.  

If you would like to complain about the Health Board's handling of your 
request please contact me directly at the address below.  If after Internal 

Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the matter to 
the Information Commissioner at the following address:  

 

 Information Commissioner's Office - Wales  
2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH 

 Telephone: 029 2067 8400 / Email: wales@ico.gsi.gov.uk 
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You should note, however, that the Information Commissioner would 

normally expect you to have exhausted our internal complaints procedures 
before dealing with such an application. Further guidance may be found on 

the Information Commissioner’s website 
http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk. 

 
Cwm Taf University Health Board routinely publishes details of all Freedom 

of Information Act requests received in its disclosure log. The Disclosure 
Log can be found at www.cwmtafuhb.wales.nhs.uk.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 
Gwenan Roberts 

Head of Corporate Services 
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